
Flag Harbor Summer Regatta 

Saturday, June 8th 2024

Skippers Meeting 9 am 

To benefit the Blake Stamford Memorial Fund 

Come join us for a fun sailboat race outside Flag Harbor followed by 

awards at the pavilion. 

To enter and for more information please email Tom O’Farrell at 

Triton499@gmail.com 

For those wishing to donate to the memorial fund, please send a 
check to:

Edward Jones Invst, Suite 201
1020 Prince Frederick Blvd

Prince Frederick, MD 20678-3932

Make out the check to "Edward Jones", and in the memo write account 

97423070.  




